“John The Baptist”
John 1:19-34

-
PROVIDENCE

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

"7;11(//1;“/@ \\'//'onja, (7(1/;(//1/'/@ Focused, \\’/)1'/'1'/ Driven,”

919.894.4063

www.providencepresb.org
Find us on Facebook

Visiting? Want to Know More About PPC?
Vet all who did receive him, to those who believed in his

Name:
name, he gave the right to become children of God.
Children/Age(s): John 1:12
Phone #
Email:

Please Tear Off and Place in Offering Plate in lobby.


http://www.providencepresb.org/

Worship Service
Communion Sunday
February 4th, 2024

Prelude

Acolyte — Brock Nelms

Welcome

Lay Reader — Doug Sonderfan

Call To Worship

Opening Hymn - #74 “Eternal Father Strong to Save”
Prayer of Confession/Assurance of Pardon
Responsive Hymn - #472 “Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus”
Affirmation of Faith

Pastoral Prayer & Offering

Anthem - “Draw Me Close to You” Wendy Stephenson & Angie Searcy

Musical Interlude for Children’s Worship
(Children ages 4 through 5 grade are dismissed to Children’s Worship and A
Nursery is offered during the 11:00 am Worship Service for infants to 3-year-olds)

“John The Baptist”
John 1:19-34
Sacrament of the Lord’s Supper

Dedication Hymn - #447 “Because He Lives”

Benediction

For safety/security, all doors will be locked during the 8:45 & 11:00 am
services.
Prayer Shawls are available for your comfort.

Deadlines for the Month:
Bulletin & Friday Reminder Information Deadline: Wednesday, 12:00 pm
PPC Monthly Information: 23™ of Each Month, 1:00 pm

Pastor Roger J. Korsten: pastor@providencepresb.org and 440-655-4351

Church Office Hours: Monday - Friday 9:00 am — 1:00 pm, 919-894-4063
Secretary email: secretary@providencepresb.org

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Grief Share will begin Monday February 5" at 7pm. Please sign up on the clip board
behind the Welcome Center.

On February 4™ and 11t", we will have directory photographs taken in one of our
Sunday School classrooms during Sunday School and Fellowship time. This is for first-
time photos or families who have had a change in family. Please let Katlin Faircloth
know to schedule your photo!

Souper Bowl of Caring- Please join the Youth after Worship on Sunday February
11" in the Lower Fellowship Hall for soup and sandwiches. Eat in or Carry Out- all
donations will go towards supporting the West Johnston Food Pantry and Backpack
Buddies.

PPC Kidz will have the next meeting, February 18" from 4:00-5:30pm. The Theme
will be “A little love and Kindness”.

Fat Tuesday Pancake Supper will be February 13*" from 5:00pm- 7:30pm.

Card Ministry Gathering- The February gathering will take place on Tuesday
February 6% at 10am in the multi-purpose room. Please enter through the back
exterior door. This month’s activity is open to anyone interested in paper crafts,
fellowship, and being a part of a ministry that touches the hearts of many.
Questions? Contact Donna Stolle- 860-214-6698

Chicken Pastry Fundraiser will take place Friday March 15%. Ticket sales start
Sunday February 11", Sign up Sheets to participate will be available in the Lobby
starting Feb. 11*". Elaine Wood is the coordinator this year. If you have any questions
please contact Elaine Wood, Donna Stolle, or Eric Faircloth. Thank you for your help
in advance!

Weekly Events:
Feb 4. Youth Group in the Youth Center 6pm
Feb 5. PPC Preschool 9:15am-1:15pm, Fellowship & Fitness Group 11am
Feb 6. PPC Preschool 9:15am-1:15pm, 10am Card Ministry in Multipurpose room
Feb 7. Men’s Bible Study 6am, PPC Preschool 9:15am- 1:15pm, 11am Fellowship & Fitness

Group 11am, Adult Choir Practice 7:30pm
Feb 8.PPC Preschool 9:15am- 1:15pm, Senior Luncheon at Oakland, Session Meeting 7pm
Feb 9. Fellowship & Fitness Group 11am
Feb 11. Early Service 8:45am, Sunday School 9:45am, Worship Center 11am, Youth Group

6pm in Youth Center

Assisting in Worship Next Sunday February 11th;
Acolyte: Sofia Roberts  Children’s Worship: Kristy Stephenson
Elder: Pete Booth Lay Leader: Katlin Faircloth
Nursery: Beth Pickens/Phoebe Creech Prayer Team: Vickie Faircloth
Security: Chas Davidson Ushers: Donna Stolle, Rich Lambert, Kristy Stephenson
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